Shadeland Development Corporation

1441 Laura Lane
Pottstown, Pa 19464
484-949-9087

SR
January 7, 2020 rosibivioud
Karyn Yordy JAN T4 2000
Executive Assistant, Office of Programs
Department of Environmental Protection T PTTUE BEPLITY CECRETARY
Rachel Carson State Office Building L R

400 Market Street
Harrisburg, Pa. 17101

RE: Mariner East 2- Pennsylvania Pipeline Project
Dear Ms. Yordy.

This letter is in response to a letter dated December 26, 2019 from Sunoco Pipeline L.P. and received by
Shadeland Development Corporation. (copy attached).

Shadeland Development Corporation is strongly opposed to the HDD proposed for Mariner East 2. This
project will have a direct negative impact on our property and water supply.

in addition, our property contains many significant environmental features including wetlands,
floodplains, watercourses and streams that will also be negatively affected by the proposed HDD activity

adjacent to our property.

We are strongly opposed to any approvals or permitting that will allow this proposed construction
activity to occur adiacent to our property.

| can be reached at 484-949-9087 to discuss this matter.

Sincerely,

ingey- President

Shadeland Development Corporation

Cc: Gregg Adelman. Esq.
Andrew Bellwoar, Esq.
Maftthew Houtman, P.E
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December 26, 2019

BY CERTIFIED AND FIRST CLASS MAITL
Shadeland Development Corp

1441 Laura Lane

Pottstown, PA 19464

Re; Mariner East 2 — Pennsylvania Pipeline Project
Horizontal Directional Drilling — HDD Reevaluation Report for HDD No. $3-0421/PA-CH-
0250,0000-RD

Dear Shadeland Development Corp:

Sunoco Pipeline L.P. (“SPLP”) is writing to inform you that certain construction activity known as
Horizontal Directional Drilling (“HDD”) for Mariner East 2, also known as the Pennsylvania Pipeline
Project, is located within 450 feet of your property boundary, Pursuant to the terms of a Stipulated Order
entered by the Pennsylvania Environmental Hearing Board, SPLP has agreed to perform a reevaluation of
this HDD location. The Stipulated Order requires SPLP to send a copy of the enclosed HDD
Reevaluation Report to all landowners who have a private water supply/well that is located within 450
feet of the HDD.

If you have a private water supply/well that is located within 450 feet of the HDD No. 53-0421/PA-
CH-0290.0000-RD, you can submit comments on the enclosed HDD Reevaluation Report to the
Pennsylvania Department of Environmental Protection (“PADEP”) within fourteen (14) days of the
date of this letter. Comments must be submitted to PADEP at:

Karyn Yordy

Executive Assistant, Office of Programs
Department of Environmental Protection
Rachel Carson State Office Building

400 Market Street

Harrisburg, PA 17101

Email: kyordy@pa.gov

Phone: (717) 772-5906; Fax: (717) 705-4980

The Stipulated Order and a copy of the enclosed HDD Reevaluation Report are available for review on
the Mariner East 2 Project website maintained by PADEP, which can be accessed at:
http:/fwww.dep.pa.gov/Business/ProgramIntegration/Pennsylvania-Pipeline-Portal/Pages/Mariner-East-
Il.aspx.

Thank you.

M 6 A

Mark McConnell
Land Project Manager /
Representing Sunoco Pipeline L.P. | Office: (814) 204-0450
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